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Voting by mail is not only secure but very easy and efficient.  I've voted in other 

states prior to moving to OR and consider the OR system of voting to be "light years" 

ahead of everyone else.  IMHO, all states should adopt the OR system of voting and 

registration.  Please do not change a thing. 


